
11 July 1954

Dear Dr. Dochev:

Thank you for your letter of July 31, I an glad the visa question will

not be a hindrance to our meeting again. If I cannot come, a friend of

mine will replace me, It is best to wait until the meeting in September

is over. I will write you a date.

I have learned through friends that &lin and Georgi have found and

will send you the necessary help which you mentioned in your letter. I beg

you to tell me when you hear from them,

Sincerely

1107Ni Above written by 	 • by hand, in Bulgarian, including

signature. Nailed to

Dr. Iran Dochev
P.O. Box 163
Adelaide Street P.O.
Toronto, Ontario, CANADA

with return address

&al Street Staian
New York 13, New York
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